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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

As an SEIU local 49 member in the Kaiser system, it means a lot to know how much 

our employers are are willing to spend to avoid taking care of the ones who make 

them money and take care of their members/patients. They wouldn't be here if we 

weren't here to do the work! They should be transparent about their choice to not 

come to the table and bargain in good faith and be honest about how much they're 

spending to make that choice. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Anonymous healthcare worker 


